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June 30, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY

Dear Mr. Luther,

On June 9, 2014, the Governor’s Office of Executive Policy and Programs received your 
Freedom of Information Act requests for the following:

[A]ll documents, emails or other “public record” ... reflecting the name Sen. Vincent Sheheen or 
the law firm of Savage Royall & Sheheen since January 1,2011. This request should include all 
records reflecting all written or oral communications to Mr. Sheheen or his law firm. This 
request also includes all records related to claims, cases, lawsuits, complaints, administrative 
actions, or any other dispute where Mr. Sheheen or his law firm represents a party in any such 
actions. All searches for responsive records should be conducted with search terms including 
“Vincent Sheheen,” “Senator Sheheen.” “Mr. Sheheen,” and “Sheheen.”

Our office will notify you if and when records responsive to your request are identified. Be 
advised that our office will charge a reasonable cost for compiling and copying records as 
allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-30(b) of the South Carolina Code of Laws. Once the records 
are compiled, an estimated cost for the production will be provided to you.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel 
Chief Legal Counsel
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